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Welcome to the North Penn Extended School Care Summer Camp Program. Our entire
staff is looking forward to the opportunity to share the summer with your child/ren. We hope
your child enjoys his/her summer camp experience with us.

We would like to introduce the staff to you. The Assistant Coordinators/Camp Directors
are Mrs. Dudek and Mrs. Fey. The counselors working with the younger group will be Ms.
Fuhrman and Mrs. Nees in the morning and Ms. Hornberger and Miss Anderson in the afternoon.
The counselors working with the older group will be Mr. Goldberg and Ms. Hood in the morning
and Mrs. Anderson and Ms. Brooker in the afternoon. Our staff is very excited about the camp
program and being able to share this experience with your child/ren. If you have any concerns or
questions we would be happy to hear from you.

Each session you will receive information regarding the week’s activities. Please check
our bulletin board everyday for upcoming events and important information.

A parent or person listed on the emergency pick up form will sign campers in and out of
our program each day. Our camp staff will ask for identification until they are familiar with you.
Please remember to notify us if your child will not be coming to camp.

On Tuesdays we will be going to the Pinball Gallery (no trip Tuesday, July 4th) each
week. On Wednesdays we will be going to Earl Bowl each week. On Fridays we will be going to
the Ambler Movie Theater each week. We will be going on field trips in the afternoon. We will
be leaving after lunch each trip day and returning to Bridle Path by 5:00 pm. We will notify you
each session of the times we will be leaving and returning for the field trips. Please remember to
send your child with clothing that has pockets (put money in a Ziploc bag with their name on the
bag) so that they can hold any money they bring on the field trips.

On Thursday of each session we will be planning a special event for your child. We hope
they will enjoy each special event.

We will be offering different clubs for the children to participate in each week. We will
be offering a wide variety of clubs throughout the summer. We hope your child/ren will enjoy the
clubs.

Breakfast will be served each morning from 8:30 am — 9:00 am. Lunch will be served at
11:30 am. On trip days’ lunch may be served earlier. An afternoon snack will be served at 3:30
pm. If your child brings any additional food to camp, we will not be able to offer refrigeration.
Please be sure to look over the menus attached to this newsletter. (All meals will be grab and go
bags)



If your child is on medication, please be sure to let your child’s counselor know.
Prescription medication must be in its original container with written instructions from the
physician and the name of the child on the medication label. A parent must also complete the
medication log for the staff to administer medicine.

We request that your child not bring any type of toys, electronics, money or items of great
personal value. If your child decides to bring toys or personal items to camp, it will be their
responsibility if it becomes lost or broken. Label all clothing, backpacks, etc. with your child’s
name. A hat, sunscreen and sport bottle for water should be sent in a backpack each day. Your
child should wear clothing that is suitable for arts and crafts and outdoor activities. Also, please
have your child wear sneakers every day for outside play and gym time.

The camp staff hopes your child’s camp experience is wonderful and fulfilling in every
way. If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to contact us anytime.
BRIDLE PATH ELEMENTARY CAMP PHONE NUMBER - (215) 393-5561
EXTENDED SCHOOL CARE OFFICE (EDUCATIONAL SERVICES CENTER)

PHONE NUMBER - (215) 853-1039

Happy Camping,
Linda Dudek and Kathy Fey
Camp Directors

**A reminder all weekly camp payments are due 2 weeks before the
session of camp your child/ren are attending.

**SEE ATTACHED LIST OF NEEDED RECYCLABLES AND MENUS.




